
Student Notices 
Monday, April 15th, 2024 

 

Announcement 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Grad Assessment schedule is up on the library window. Those who are writing their GLA’s and GNA’s this 
Wednesday/Thursday, don’t forget to check out which session you are scheduled for. Make sure you arrive 10 
minutes prior to your schedule time. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Attention all students, please note there is a different bell schedule on Wednesday and Thursday this week. Schedule 
is posted on the Parent WAAG and at the school office. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Want to start a riot?  The Richmond Reading Riot is happening in the SLSS Library!  Sign out one of our 
12 Reading Riot books, read it, and submit a prize draw ballot when you return the book.  Weekly prize draws are 
happening between now and the middle of June.  The more you read, the better your chances to win.  Don't miss out! 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Attention all students who have recently taken your photos in the office, your GO Cards have been printed and are 
ready for pick up. Swing by the office anytime to pick up your new Go Card!  

 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Bell Schedule for April 17th and 18th: 

 
 


